
From: Aileen Kaye <arkaye2@gmail.com> 

Date: April 5, 2015 at 3:31:17 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Cc: "sen.petercourtney@state.or.us" <sen.petercourtney@state.or.us>, 

"rep.brianclem@state.or.us" <rep.brianclem@state.or.us> 

Subject: "NO" on SB 716 

Ms. Reiley, 

Can you please get this into the folders of the committee 

members? 

-------------------------------------------- 

Dear Chair Edwards and members of the Committee:  

 

I urge a "No" vote on SB 716.  I have determined that this bill 

would allow a needless and destructive land grab.  Every 

legislative session, developers get bills introduced that skirt our 

cherished land use laws.   

 

There is simply no good reason to pass this as more than enough 

industrial land is available inside UGB's.  If "economic 

develpment" is being used as an excuse to pass this, it is a weak 

and disingenuous argument.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Aileen Kaye 

PO Box 1113 

Turner, OR 97392 
503-743-4567 
arkaye2@gmail.com 
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